
 

New legal requirement for 

businesses to collect “Track and 

Trace” information 
 

From September 24, 2020, the Government has announced we 

will be legally required to enforce the “rule of 6” and to collect 

contact details of visiting customers and retain them for 21 

days. 

 

There are two methods of supplying that information 

 

1) Download the NHS Covid-19 app and scan the QR code 

on display in the library. 

 

2) Fill in your contact details on a slip of paper. These will 

be securely disposed of after 21 days. 

 

 


